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Improving the wastewater network in Bay View, Beach Haven and surrounding suburbs

Kahika wastewater 
upgrade project

We’ve had another month of good progress! 
There is now only 160 metres of mainline pipe 
left to install, with over 1.7kms completed! 	
Our road resurfacing continues on track as 
well, with work now beginning on reinstating 
Easton Park Parade.

Watercare has coordinated with multiple 
contractors to fix damage caused by the 
recent flooding event along Kaipatiki Road. 
CB Civil will be replacing a damaged section 
of stormwater pipe as well as constructing 
a retaining wall for Auckland Council. Fulton 
Hogan is currently constructing a further 
retaining wall for Auckland Transport along 
Kaipatiki Road.

What can you expect in the coming weeks? 
Two crews are currently working their way up Easton 
Park Parade, with a third working on Kaipatiki Road 
adjacent to Francis Kendall Reserve to connect up to the 
drill shot completed earlier this year.

Traffic Controls will remain in effect along Easton 
Park Parade and Kaipatiki Road to allow for the safe 

reinstatement of the road and footpath. At times there 
will be temporary traffic lights to allow safe access to 
and from McQuoid Place. There is still no access onto 
Easton Park Parade from Kaipatiki Road.

Soon we will begin investigative surveying for 
the Catchment Works (allowing the diversion of 
existing sewer network to utilise the new rising main 
configuration). These consist of multiple smaller works 
in and around private properties. You will have already 
been notified if you are affected by these works.

How will our work affect you?
•	 Work hours – will be from 7:30am to 6pm on Monday 

to Friday with potential work on weekends.

•	 Noise – while the work may generate some noise 
and vibration, please be assured levels will be kept 
to a minimum and in accordance with Auckland 
Council and consent requirements. 

•	 Traffic – temporary traffic management is in place 
on Kaipatiki Road and Easton Park Parade and 
surrounding streets. As our works move forward this 
footprint with migrate up the road. Please refer to the 
map overleaf for the current traffic plan in place.
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We want to make sure that we are continually improving how we deliver 
our projects to better benefit Auckland’s 
communities.

Please let us know what we did well and 
where we can learn to do better. Your 
feedback and opinions matter to us.

Take the survey online:
www.watercare.co.nz/aucklandprojects

Tell us how you really feel!

Keep in touch
Want to find out  more about 
this project? Visit 
www.watercare.co.nz/kahikaproject 

If you you have any questions 
about this project reach out

     to us at:
        Kahika@water.co.nz

Fast 
facts

Reduce
wastewater 
overflows into
Kaipatiki Creek

2 kilometre- 
long pipeline

Timeframe
Feb 2023 to 
mid 2024

The estimated 
cost will be 
$22 million$

Current traffic management plan
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